091811 Fundraising Committee Report



Pampered Chef – Sunday, September 25, 2011, Bar 704, 704 N. 3rd St., Hbg

The Fundraising Committee is currently working to put the finishing touches on the Sept. 25th Pampered Chef party at Bar 704. We will also have a guest star: Medea! 

There have been questions regarding online orders and crediting them to this show. I will have instructions at the board meeting.


Farm Show

Due to a late start, I’ve asked Bob Nease to contact the Farm Show for available dates for October through February 2012. Bob has submitted the following request with the Farm Show:

Oct. 13-22, 2011 PA Horse Show - some evenings and weekends (no Mondays)
Nov. 19, 2011 Bull Ride Mania
Nov. 21-30th, 2011 Christmas Show - working the first week evenings, possible days (again no Mondays) along with the first weekend.
Jan. 7-14th, 2012 Farm Show - we hope to be able to work the entire show
Feb. 4-12, 2012 Eastern Sportsman Show - working the first weekend and evenings (again no Mondays)
The committee requests Board approval for these dates in the event they are granted to us. We may have to double down our efforts in the spring due to the loss of one event in Sept. so that the 2012 GALA fund will have the money available to Chorus members.

Boscov’s Community Day – Tuesday, October 4, 2011
Information from Boscov’s is forthcoming.

Sunday Tea Dance – Sunday, October 9th, 3 – 9 p.m. at Bar 704
We’re calling the event: A Night at Studio 704! Planning is underway for this event. No admission. There will be a dress contest, a 50/50 raffle and a silent auction. Robb Papapietro will spin tunes during the event. (Requests will cost $1) Wayne Minnich will give dance lessons during the first hour.
PR in the form of in-bar flyers will be placed in Bar 704 during the Pampered Chef party as well as smaller flyers to be given to our guests.

Oscar Party – Sunday, February 26, 2012 at Bar 704
Planning will begin Sunday prior to the Sept. Board meeting.

The committee requests that HGMC brochures be given to the Fundraising Committee for all events so they can be available for all guests.

Respectfully submitted,
Eric Selvey, Chair
